

## MEMORANDUM

EXECUTIVE OFFICE, COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE

Bill Luna

County Executive Officer

Jay E. Orr

Assistant County Executive Officer

TO:

Kecia Harper-Ihem, COB

FROM:

Bill Luna, CEG

DATE:

August 9, 2011

RE:

CONTINUANCE - Review of SB 89 Impacts on Newly Incorporated Cities

Given the legislature reconvening on August 15 and with the political dynamics of a legislative solution for the newly incorporated cities still uncertain, I recommend this matter be continued to September 13, 2011.

H:\dGRANT\form 11s\continuance.doc